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Dear Clerk to the LRB 

Request for Review:  13/00482/APP – Conversion of Farm Building to Hotel at Easter 
Coltfield Farm, Alves, Moray 
 
I refer to your letter dated 20 August 2013.  
 
I respond on behalf of the Transportation Manager with respect to our observations on the 
applicant’s grounds for seeking a review of the planning authority’s decision to refuse the 
above planning application. 
 
Transportation has reviewed the applicant’s grounds for review and the associated 
documents, and submits the attached representation with associated documents in 
response. 
 
Yours sincerely 

Richard Gerring 

SENIOR ENGINEER 

 




